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Virgin Australia Trade Release

Virgin Australia has extended the expiry date of standard credits issued between 21 April 2020

and 31 July 2022. Customers will now be able to use these credits to book and fly by 30 June
2025.

Future Flight credits are different from standard credits and the expiry date has not been
extended. Future Flight credits can be used to book and travel until 31 December 2023.

For more information, please contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on 13 67 37.
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